
 

18 July 2019 
 
Maureen Hilyard 
ALAC Chair 
 
RE: Joint GAC-ALAC Statement on EPDP Update from Board 
 
Dear Maureen, 
 
I am pleased to provide an update on the Joint GAC-ALAC Statement on the EPDP from 
ICANN64 in Kobe, Japan that you forwarded to Cherine Chalaby, Board Chairman, on 25 March 
2019. 
  
The GAC included this joint statement in their Kobe Communiqué. 
  
Please note that the Board issued a Consideration of GAC Advice: Kobe Communiqué (March 
2019) on 15 May 2019.  
  
The resolution reads: Resolved (2019.05.15.01), the Board adopts the scorecard titled "GAC 
Advice – Kobe Communiqué: Actions and Updates (15 May 2019)" in response to items of GAC 
advice in the Kobe Communiqué and the San Juan Communiqué. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Heidi Ullrich 
VP, Policy Development & At-Large Relations 
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